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TEMPORARY WATER SHUT-OFF NOTICE 

Monday, August 11, 2025 

10:30 am to 3:30 pm 

Residents of Harbour Rd. 

 

 

The Town of Sidney will be relocating the existing  water main on Harbour Rd. To 

facilitate this work, there will be no water service to your residence during this time. 

The work is scheduled to commence Monday, August 11, 2025. 

Crews are anticipating having the water turned off at 10:30am and back on at 

approximately 3:0pm. 

Residents may wish to fill buckets with water prior to the shutdown to refill toilet tanks 

once flushed to prepare for the next use.  Residents may also wish to fill some 

containers in the kitchen for use during this shutdown. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and greatly appreciate your patience during this 

necessary work. 

If you have any special water needs or questions, please call me at 250-883-5971 

between 8:00am and 3:30pm., Monday to Friday. 

 

Mike Kimber 

Underground Utilities 

Town of Sidney 

250-883-5971 


